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To'Whom it may concern,

I wish to express my disgust r¡'ith the srtggested postage increases.

The postal service is plagued with problems of management as has been repeatedly

shown on current affair programs yet the directors give themselves a pay increase.

My home delivery and post box service has deteriorated markedly.

The time to get served in the post office has increased exponentially - more customers -
less staff- more money!

Stamps seem to keep going up but accessible postage should be a right and not a

privilege.
People should be encouraged to communicate in a civil and traditional manner not

discouraged.

Computers and technology and a concentration of people should drive prices down not

up. This begs the question is management up to the task and / or are they paying

themselves too much.

Please no price increase

Yours sincerely,

E.J. Sim
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